Scott Coats

May 5, 1999

Mr. Leroy Jossell

Boy Scouts of America
P.O. Box 15207

Irving, Texas 75015-2079

VIA FACSIMILE 972-580-7814
Dear Mr. Jossell:

I am writing to inquire as to the official status of my former Scoutmaster, Mr. Victor Sine
who presided over the Weedsport, New York BSA Troop under the Cuyahoga Council.

I was a member of the Troop from approximately 1974-1977. I was sexually molested by
Mr. Sine repeatedly during that peried. The purpose of my inquiry is to initiate the
removal of Mr. Sine from the Boy Scouts of America.

I contacted the Cuyahoga Council approximately one year ago and Mr. Sine was reported
to be active in the BSA. I did not take any action or make the reason for my inquiry
known to the Council at the time.

I would appreciate your prompt attention to this matter.

Sincerely, /]
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